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Good Afternoon Jaguar Families, 
 
This is Dr. Lee, Principal at D.S. Johnson, with an important EOG message. 
 
Today students who have taken all EOG tests will bring home a packet that includes their EOG information 
and next steps.   
 
For 3rd Grade students who still need to pass a state requirement for Reading, they will have information 
regarding their option to take the Read-to-Achieve Assessment next week. 
 
All students in 4th and 5th grades who qualify to retake Reading will have the option, unless you OPT OUT.  
 
All students in 3rd through 5th who qualify to retake Math will have the option, unless you OPT OUT.  
 
If your child qualifies to retake one or both of their EOGs and you do not want them to have the opportunity to 
retake, you must return the appropriate OPT OUT forms in your packet.  If we do not receive the OPT OUT 
forms, qualifying students will retest on June 2nd and 3rd.  
 
We will remain in test mode from May 27-June 4th until all make-up sessions, remediation, and retake sessions 
are complete.   
 
Science scores will not be released until the fall.  There is a letter that explains that as well.  
 
If you did not receive a packet today, you will receive one once your student has taken all EOG assessments.   
 
Do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.   
 
Additionally, there is no school Monday in observance of Memorial Day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
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